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NOTICE 

Cyber Month, which takes place in October, is a globally recognized program that 

promotes the value of cybersecurity. On Monday, October 7, 2024, at 11 :00 a.m. 

in Block No. 502, the college's NSS Unit is hosting a "Cyber Awareness Session" 

for students in light of this. Students are requested to attend the same and upgrade 

their knowledge about the digital world. 

Dr. Swiddle D'Cunha 

(I/C Principal) 
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